File: Vancouver-City
By-Laws

RUGE PROVINCIAL

23rd September 1980

Ad Hoc 2250 West 4th Avenue Vancouver, B.C.

Dear People:

At the August meeting of the AUCE Provincial Executive a motion passed that endorses the campaign directed at the anti-poster by-law.

At this time AUCE is not in a position to make a financial commitment to the campaign although members will be informed of the repeal activities and encouraged to donate and participate in whatever way possible.

Would you please contact us and let our office know how we can help with getting notices around the community or helping with any aspect of the campaign.

Please feel free to add 'AUCE Provincial' to the list of groups/unions, calling for the repeal of the anti-poster by-law.

If AUCE is ever to face a situation similar to that faced by our strike supporters, the SFU 18, last year, and is prevented from notifying the public about support activities including fund-rasing benefits, we will not be able to reap the kind of support, both moral and financial, that is necessary to keep the community informed about incidents affecting workers and the issues that we face. This campaign is essential.

In Solidarity,

Sheila N.L. Perret Secretary-Treasurer

heren. 1. Pes

684-2457